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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

Hello:

We have enjoyed going to NM State Parks for the last few years. We have found marvelous,
well maintained campgrounds! Thank you!

I have read the proposed changes to the fee structure and believe the fee increases are
reasonable, appropriate. The additional funds should help with being able to maintain the
parks and pay for necessary facility upgrades. The free day access for NM residents is an
important change which, hopefully, will encourage more people to visit the parks.

Thank you for such a wonderful state park system!

Nancy Koenigsberg
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